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Through	Jesus	we	love,	we	learn	and	we	grow	together	
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Dear	Parents/Carers,	
	
Thank	you	all	for	your	continued	support	of	the	school	and	your	child	in	this	ever	changing	time.		Here	are	some	brief	
updates	and	some	news	to	share:	
	
Lateral	Flow	Testing	for	Staff	
From	next	week,	staff	will	be	given	the	opportunity	to	take	a	lateral	flow	test	twice	a	week.			
	

What	is	a	lateral	flow	test?		Lateral	flow	devices	(LFDs)	are	one	of	the	new	tools	being	used	to	help	detect	and	fight	COVID-
19.	These	devices	can	help	identify	people	who	have	the	virus	but	are	not	showing	symptoms.		 
 
	

Well-being	Week	
At	St	Peter’s	RC,	we	value	the	importance	of	everyone’s	well-being	and	for	this	reason	we	will	be	participating	in	‘Well-being	
Week’.		This	will	take	place	the	week	beginning	1st	February;	more	details	to	follow.			
	

	
‘Sleep	on	the	Floor’	Campaign	–	sponsored	event	

A	massive	thank	you	to	all	the	families	who	have	taken	part	in	this	event.		
Your	generosity	and	thoughtfulness	has	not	gone	unnoticed.	
I	am	sure	the	charity	will	really	benefit	from	your	donations.	

	
	
	

	
Keeping	Active	
Please	remember	to	continue	to	look	at	the	whole	school	page	on	Dojo	for	lots	of	virtual	challenges	–	these	are	a	great	way	to	
keep	physically	and	mentally	fit.				
There	are	also	some	links	to	“Wake	and	Shake’	videos	–	more	will	be	added	weekly.		
We	would	love	to	see	any	photos/videos	so	feel	free	to	send	them	to	class	teachers	or	email	them	to	the	school	office.	
	
	

Home/Remote	Learning	
To	date,	Google	Classrooms	has	been	a	success	and	we	are	now	seeing	more	children	engaging.		Thank	you	to	the	teachers	
for	making	their	own	videos	to	support	learning.		We	hope	you	have	enjoyed	them!		We	are	keen	to	make	this	provision	the	
best	we	can,	so	please	keep	an	eye	out	for	a	short	questionnaire	as	your	input	will	be	greatly	appreciated.			
	
We	appreciate	the	importance	of	children	having	the	opportunity	to	interact	with	their	peers.		For	this	reason,	we	will	be	
introducing	‘Google	Meet’	sessions.		In	order	for	your	child	to	participate	in	this,	you	will	need	to	read	the	‘Acceptable	use	of	
live	streamed	lessons/meetings	agreement’	–	respond	accordingly.			
	
	

I	am	incredibly	proud	of	all	the	children	and	staff	and	it	just	goes	to	show	what	we	can	achieve	when	we	work	together	–	
thank	you!	
	
As	always,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	if	you	have	any	queries.	
	
Best	wishes	and	stay	safe,	
	
Mrs	Plunkett		
	

	
(Headteacher)	
	


